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Updates	from	the	Tolleson	Union	High	School	District	

This	is	the	newsletter	where	you	can	receive	the	latest	information	on	what	is	
going	on	in	the	Tolleson	Union	High	School	District	

	
Wednesday,	April	29,	2020	

	
• Career	and	Technical	Education	(CTE)	Good	News	

	
Rebecca	Smith	is	a	junior	and	in	the	Early	Childhood	Education	program	at	Westview	High	
School.	Currently,	Rebecca	serves	students	across	the	state	of	Arizona	as	the	Vice	President	
of	Competitive	Events	for	AZFCCLA.	Family	Career	&	Community	Leaders	of	America	is	the	
Career	 and	 Technical	 Student	 Organization,	 or	 CTSO,	 that	 aligns	 to	 Culinary	 Arts,	 Early	
Childhood	Education,	and	Fashion	Design	&	Merchandising.		

Rebecca	recently	learned	she	will	be	serving	a	second	term	as	a	State	Officer	for	AZFCCLA	
during	her	senior	year,	although	the	exact	office	is	yet	to	be	determined.	

Jeanette	 Neese,	WHS	 ECE/Fashion	 teacher	 and	 FCCLA	 advisor,	 also	 serves	 on	 the	 State	
Board	for	FCCLA.	We	are	proud	to	have	both	of	these	fine	leaders	representing	our	district	
at	this	level.	

																																																 	

Rebecca	Smith,	Westview	High	School	



	
	

					 	

	

• Luke	AFB	salutes	essential	workers	with	flyover	
                                 

	



	
	

Luke	Air	Force	Base,	along	with	the	Arizona	National	Guard	161st	Air	Refueling	Wing	will	
honor	Arizona’s	front	line	COVID-19	responders	with	a	community	flyover	this	Friday,	May	
1,	2020.	A	formation	of	15	aircraft	will	begin	the	flyover	at	approximately	3:10	p.m.	and	
will	last	50	minutes.	
	
The	flight	path	will	go	through	Buckeye,	Luke	Air	Force	Base,	Litchfield	Park,	Surprise,	
Waddell,	Goodyear,	Tolleson,	Phoenix,	Tempe,	Chandler,	Gilbert,	Mesa,	Scottsdale,	Deer	
Valley,	Glendale,	Peoria,	Sun	City	West,	and	El	Mirage.	Residents	along	the	flight	path	can	
expect	a	few	seconds	of	jet	noise	as	the	aircraft	pass	overhead.		
	

• Former	Sierra	Linda	student	featured	on	ASU	Now	website	
	

	
													

	

To	read	the	full	story,	click	on	the	link	below	or	cut	and	paste	into	your	browser:	
https://asunow.asu.edu/20200428-change-mindset-leads-bright-future	



	
	

	

Please	check	the	#TUHSDStrong	tab	on	our	website	(www.tuhsd.org)	for	
archived	versions	of	our	updates.	Take	care	and	stay	healthy.	

	

	


